
The board held a regular meeting June 6, 2016 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Dave Lang-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees- Jay Clark, Jeremy 
Saling; Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, Road Man-Rick Johnson and residents Kenneth Johnson, Jim 
Gorley and Bruce Parrish.
 
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting.

Old Business
Saling- Reported that the flags are not in yet.
Clark- Reported that he emailed Newark WasteManagement phone # to all.
Lang- Presented form for signatures for Engineer’s Office of estimate on roads to be paved.  Has bid 
notice finalized for submission to Advocate for Pleasant Chapel project.  Zoning Board will have a 
public hearing 6-15-16 @ 7 PM for resolution changes.

New Business
Saling-Took call from Travis Richards Fairview Rd. re: culvert across his yard.  Will advise to use 
same size and smooth walled.
Clark- Took call from Greg Cook re: top of culvert was mowed off.
Lang-  None

Public Comment- None
Roads- Rick reported that all roads have been mowed and all crack sealing has been done. There is 
½ a pallet left over that will be used next year.  Will work on playground and shelter house this week.
Safety- Rick has checked all signs.
Zoning- 4 phone calls were taken since last meeting:

1. Call from Dave Boozle that he is moving acc. Bldg. to his property
2. Call from Cathy Graham re: 2 homes on one lot question-NO
3. Call from Appraiser Todd Travis re: zoning at 8545 Linnville Rd.
4. Call from Randy Robert re: lot split

Prepared and mailed junk vehicle violation letters
Attended BZA hearing for Paul Palumbo that was approved

Fiscal Officer-Long- Discussed new playground that will not be installed until the end of July.

Payments in the amount of $7,283.65 were made.
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Clark, seconded by Lang.  
A motion to adjourn was made by Saling, seconded by Clark.
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